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Publications

ERISA Regulatory Update

In recent weeks, the Employee Benefits Security Administration 
of the U.S. Department of Labor (DOL) has issued new 
regulations and other guidance of concern to plans governed by 
the Employee Retirement Income Security Act of 1974 as 
amended (ERISA) and financial institutions and other service 
providers to these plans. The attached article provides an update 
on these developments.
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